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John W. Staggers reports he is working on a national law covering corporation law for
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JOHN W. STAGGERS
ATTORMEY AND COUNSELLOR AT LAW
508-511 COLUMBIAN BUILDING
WASHINGTON I,D.C.

My 2L, 195k
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The Honorable, Dr. Syngman Rhee
President, Republic of Korea
Seoul, Korea

Dear Dr. Rhee:

You will recall that we discussed the subject of a Corporation
Law for Korea.

In the United States, we have a separate Carporation Law for
each state. Itoourred to me that Korea could have a National Law
covering the entire subject for all of the Provinces, This subject
will entail a lot of research work and it may be thirty days before I
will have it in shape to submit & copy to you.

In the meantime, I wanted you to lknow that I have not forgotten
it and that I am working on sams,

I will see Representative Browngon again on Tuesday the 25th.

1 just learned today, that the pouch leaves Washington on
Monday instead of Thursday. I wrote you additional letters covering
different subjects. They will probably all reach you at one time.

With kind personal regards to both you and Madame Rhee, I am

JWS :dgo

LETTER NO. 100
Via Diplomatic Pouch
P.S. Enclosed, please find letter for Madame Rhee,




